VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on February 28, 2022 at Wallingford Town Hall,
Room 315. There were 8 members and 1 guest present.

Minutes from January 24 meeting were approved as submitted.

Selection of chair was held; George Messier nominated Ruth Palmer for chair; motion carried. Ray Rys
nominated Mike Kudrick as co-chair; motion carried.

Discussion held for parade planning — we will only have 2 bands, so may need to restructure parade; will
revisit next meeting. George will contact Holy Trinity Church to determine interest for Sunday night
Church service. He also mentioned Ken Polanski as a possible guest speaker; he has been asked but has
not accepted yet.

General discussion held regarding details of planning, including PD, Blue Hills cart, portolets, flags,
singers, sign up sheets and groups etc. Secretary will get info up on social media to determine interest.

New Business — Ray Rivera mentioned that he had spoken to Scott Palmer regarding meeting with
spouses and families of Veterans and their benefits, and he will take the lead on such an effort. Ray said
they can meet at VFW 591.

Next meeting is March 14, 2022.

Meeting adjourned at 1937 after a moment of silence for departed members.

Respectfully submitted,

Elise M. Gallup
Secretary



